Karl Borg Events |
4, 1
A. Durer Street |
Attard |
ADT 1600

7th April 2009

Dear Karl,

On behalf of the Chief Executive Officer of Lufthansa Technik Malta, Mr. Louis
Giordimaina, , I would like to sincerely thank you for assisting us in organising the
Lufthansa Technik Malta Inauguration Ceremony on Saturday 4 April 2009.

We really appreciated your efforts and professionalism - Please rest assured that
without your expertise and hard work the event wouldn’t have been so successful.
As you well know, we had over 600 distinguished guests and everyone
complimented us for this grand event. The organisation from your end was surely
impeccable and flawless.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your hard work and really
hope to have the opportunity to work with you in the near future on another
business venture.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Lorraine Xuereb - Project Coordinator
obo Mr. Louis Giordimaina
Chief Executive Officer



